
Dear parents and carers, 

  

For those who haven't joined us for a parents evening before at Maidensbridge, I just 

wanted to share the arrangements over the next couple of weeks, which will allow you 

time to see your child's books and to discuss with their new teacher how they have 

settled into their new year group. 

  

On Monday 16th October, school will be open for all parents and carers to visit the 

classrooms and see the children's books and the work they have completed so far this 

term. You will not see Art and Geography books yet because we teach these subjects 

half-termly. The children across school have been learning DT and History this half term.  

  

Just to reiterate, it doesn't matter if you haven't got a face-to-face appointment 

booked for the 16th, you can still come to school to see the books. 

  

If you have booked a face-to-face appointment for the 16th October, you will arrive at 

the hall door by the school office just before your appointment time and then you will 

see your child's teacher in the hall for your 10-minute appointment. You can view the 

books before or after your appointment as long as it is within the timings of 3.30-

6.30pm. 

  

If you have booked a virtual meeting with the teacher on Monday 23rd October, you will 

access this through your child's RM Unify log in and access the Teams calendar where 

your appointment will have been set up by the teacher. Please make sure you can log in 

and see Teams before the evening of the 23rd so we can try and support any technical 

difficulties before the parents evening. 

  

We will open the doors at 3.30pm on Monday 16th October, after we have made sure all 

of the children are safely released and allowing the staff to get a quick drink and comfort 

break before they start their appointments. 

  

We look forward to seeing you all in school on Monday 16th October to see the books. 

  

Thank you 

  

Mrs K Thomas 

Headteacher 
Sent via 
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